


































































Plates 6-8 are not currently available. 

For additional information, please contact the Los Angeles District Public Affairs Office 
at (213) 452-3908. 

 





Plates 10-13 are not currently available. 

For additional information, please contact the Los Angeles District Public Affairs Office 
at (213) 452-3908. 

 












































